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Lausanne, 7th February 2020 
 

 
 
RE: BEST ATHLETE OF THE YEAR 2019

 
 
Dear Ms. Cunha,  

 
Through this correspondence we have the pleasure to inform you that you have been 
selected as the BEST ATHLETE OF THE YEAR 2019 in OPEN WATER SWIMMING. 
 
Congratulations for the outstanding performance! 
 
As the FINA Awards Gala, which traditionally takes place in the end of every year, 
could not be organised in 2019, we are considering now new possibilities. We will 
keep you informed. 
 
In the meantime we take this opportunity to wish you all the best and all the success 
in 2020! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Julio C. Maglione        
FINA President          
 

 


